WEST ORANGE - COVE CISD

North Early Learning Center
Head Start - Pre-Kindergarten - PPCD

801 Cordrey — Orange, TX

SHERRY HARDIN Phone: 409-882-5434 Fax: 409-882-5449
Principal
Head Start Director
May 4, 2016
To: Superintendent and Board of Trustees

From: Sherry Hardin

Re.: Donation

North Early Learning Center would like to request your permission to accept a
donation from Granger Chevrolet in the amount of $500.00. The donation will be

used for our reading initiative.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.
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